This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen
Export date: Fri Apr 18 16:28:56 2025/ +0000 GMT

Damage caused in break-in

There was damage, but nothing was reported stolen after a home on Shaw's Creek Road was broken into earlier this month.
Caledon OPP?reports a citizen contacted them July 17 to report the incident, which they said took place sometime between July 13
and 17 They determined someone forced open arear door to the house, then damaged kitchen cabinets, discarding them in an indoor
pool.

Police are asking anyone with information about this break and enter to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at
1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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